
Follow-Up on Our Collaboration for School 

Charity Efforts 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to follow up on our ongoing 

collaboration regarding the [specific charity event/campaign] aimed at supporting [cause]. 

As we move forward, I would love to discuss our next steps and how we can further enhance our 

efforts to make a meaningful impact. Your insights and contributions have been invaluable, and I 

believe that together we can achieve even greater results. 

Could we schedule a time to connect in the coming weeks? Please let me know your availability, 

and I will do my best to accommodate. 

Thank you once again for your support and dedication to our shared mission. I am looking 

forward to hearing from you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your School/Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


